
From: Mauri Parsons [mauriparsons@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2009 12:08 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: FW: problem with Millard County 
 
  

 
 
Hossein: 
  
Per your discussion this morning with Susan Hansen, concerning the mixup with 
Millard County digital companion channels,  I request on behalf of Millard County 
that you reinstate the stations listed below: 
  
  
FID 167933   K55HH-D   - Companion to K46DK 
FID 167922   K56JB-D   - Companion to K48FY 
FID 167939   K57JS-D   - Companion to K38HK 
FID 167937  K58ID-D  - Companion to K44FB 
FID 167932  K59IQ-D  - Companion to K08MC 
FID 167935  K52JW-D  - Companion to K12OO 
 FID 42397  K08MC (analog)  
  
Once these digital companions and one analog station are reinstated please 
dismiss the followin list of "new" channel filings and flash cuts: 
  
20090908ACB 
20090908ACA 
20090908ABZ 
20090908ABX 
20090908ABW 
20090908ABS 
  
I apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your help and support in our 
efforts to transistion our system to digital operation. 
  
Thanks again,   Mauri Parsons 
 
 
 
  
 

 
Hotmail: Trusted email with powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.  


